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Submission: I believe that if the councils are merged in future it will end up being Dominated by residents of Orange, due to 
weight of numbers, and the smaller villages of Cabonne and their residents will be ignored, leading to major fall in local 
facilities, such as sports grounds, swimming pools, commonunity halls. 
There could be more cooperation between the existing councils to help save on operating costs but leave them as separate 
councils. 
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